
Printed on: 27/09/2022 09:10:18

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

25/09/2022  11:37:412022/3140/P OBJ Michael Gould I strongly object to the basement works at 192 Goldhurst Terrace for a number of reasons:

1. both my wife and I work at home.  The noise and disruption the work would cause significantly impacts our 

ability to work effectively.  There is currently a large house project underway (including building a basement)  

at 251 Goldhurst Terrace which is proving to be extremely testing for both my wife and I.  There is significant 

noise pollution and I regularly have to apologise to clients due to the noise and have also had to stop calls. 

2. Having another very disruptive building project so close to our house for another year is not acceptable.  We 

pay our high council taxes and expect to live without such considerable disruptions.

3.  we have experienced subsidence at our house which we have corrected.  I am very concerned that with all 

this work being done close to our house that it will destabilise our foundations.

4. observing from the work at 251 Goldhurst there is a big increase in big vehicles coming and going from the 

property.  This is a traffic safety risk in a busy street.
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